
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 100 of 2019 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/97/6 

 

 

09 August 2019 

 

 

 

Fireworks Display - St Julians Village Feast - St Julians Bay 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that a firework display in 

connection with the feast of St Julian’s will be let off from 8 pontoons moored in St 

Julian’s Bay.  

 

The pontoons will be moored in a straight line with the first pontoon in position A and the 

last in position B (as shown on attached chart), they will be moored in position 1 hour 

before each display and removed 1 hour after they finishes. 

 

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

  

A   35°55'.154   014°29'.613 

B   35°55'.030   014°29'.702 

 

The fireworks displays will take place on the following dates and times: 

  

Saturday 24th August 2019   from 2130 hours till 2230 hours. 

 

Sunday 25th August 2019   from 2200 hours till 2230 hours. 

    

All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance of 

not less than 60 metres from the pontoons and any vessels moored within this area are 

to be removed, while the pontoons are being towed or moored in position. 

 

Mariners are to obey instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF 

channel 12 and any enforcement agency. 

 

  

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 

 




